
Naneen Chace-Ortiz 
Westbrook, ME 

LD 252 An Act to Withdraw from the National Popular Vote Compact - VOTE 
OUGHT NOT TO PASS 

Dear Representatives Bagshaw, Faulkingham, Adams, Collins, and Cooper and the Committee 
for Veterans and Legal Affairs

My name is Naneen Chace-Ortiz, a Unitarian Universalist living in Westbrook. My values as a 
healthcare professional and community member lead me to deeply care about the well-being and 
inherent worth of every person. And for the value of every person’s vote in our democracy. 

The National Popular Vote makes every vote in every state, in every presidential election equal 
and relevant; and it ensures that the winner of the national popular vote always wins the 
presidency. Because every vote will matter, candidates will campaign across all states, not just 
the handful of swing states.

Mainers vote for governor, senator and congressional representatives directly. LD 252 will 
remove voting for President from that list. 

Thank you for considering this vital issue. I strongly urge the committee to vote against LD 252.

Sincerely,

Naneen Chace-Ortiz, MSN, RN
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